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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Acting and Interim Deputy City Managers 
 
Date:  March 22, 2018 
To:  City Council 
From:  City Manager 
Wards:  All Wards 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This report proposes that City Council request the City Manager to ensure that an 
Acting Deputy City Manager for Cluster A is in place effective April 4, 2018, in the event 
that City Council appoints Giuliana Carbone as Interim City Manager; and that City 
Council appoint an Interim Deputy City Manager for Cluster B effective April 5, 2018. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The City Manager recommends that: 
 
1. In the event that City Council appoints Giuliana Carbone as Interim City Manager, 
effective April 4, 2018, City Council request the Interim City Manager to ensure that an 
Acting Deputy City Manager for Cluster A is in place effective April 4, 2018 and until City 
Council appoints a permanent City Manager. 
 
2. City Council appoint Lou Di Gironimo as Interim Deputy City Manager for Cluster B, 
effective April 5, 2018 and until City Council appoints a new Deputy City Manager for 
Cluster B. 
 
3. City Council repeal By-law 892-2011, "To appoint John W. Livey as a Deputy City 
Manager" effective April 5, 2018. 
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There are no financial impacts beyond what has already been approved in the current 
year’s budget. 
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DECISION HISTORY 
 
There is no decision history. 
 

COMMENTS 
 
Peter Wallace, City Manager, will be departing from the City, effective April 3, 2018.  
The Mayor is recommending that Giuliana Carbone, Deputy City Manager for Cluster A, 
be appointed the Interim City Manager, until such time as City Council appoints a 
permanent City Manager. 
 
In the event that City Council approves the recommendation to appoint Giuliana 
Carbone as Interim City Manager, it is recommended that City Council request the City 
Manager to ensure that an Acting Deputy City Manager for Cluster A is in place 
effective April 4, 2018 and until City Council appoints a permanent City Manager. 
 
John Livey, Deputy City Manager for Cluster B, will be retiring from the City, effective 
April 4, 2018. 
 
It is recommended that City Council appoint Lou Di Gironimo as Interim Deputy City 
Manager for Cluster B, effective April 5, 2018, and until City Council appoints a 
permanent Deputy City Manager. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Peter Wallace 
City Manager 
416-392-3551 
Peter.Wallace@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
City Clerk's Office 
 
Original signed by 

 
 
 
Peter Wallace 
City Manager 
 


